
Foxwood Academy invites you to 
a Coffee Morning on  

Friday 22nd July 2022 at 10.00am 
 
 
 
 

Come along for an informal chat and meet other parents 
and carers to share ideas and information! 

 
We will be discussing medicines, medication usage, minor 

health problems and concerns you may have regarding 
yourself or your child. 

 
Are you unsure about your medication? 

Do you know how to administer the dosage correctly? 
Are you concerned about a minor health problem? 

What support can your local pharmacy offer? 
 

We will have a Specialist Clinical Pharmacist from the  
Royal Derby Hospital in the Academy to answer these and 

any other questions you may have! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Refreshments will be available and we look forward to  

seeing you! 

 
Please email Ruby on ruby.ul-haq@foxwood.notts.sch.uk  

if you are able to attend 

ruby

